MINUTES
OF THE
PLANNING COMMISS10ON

June 6, 1961

MEETING CALLED To ORDER AT 8115 PeM. WiTH CHAIRMAN ROBERT STANHURST
PRESIDING) .

ComMm1SSIONERS PRESENT WERE; JoHn MoLino, Eo Oarj; ARcCHIE McVavy
OTHERS PRESENT: Mavor C. F. CampBELL; CiTY ADMINISTRATOR, DARRELL
SwaTzEL}; REPORTERS, MARGIE BARRETT, JOHN JENKINS

THE MINUTES oF May 2, 1961 WERE READ AND APPROVED AS READ.
THE MINUTES OF THE COUNGIL MEETING OF May 9, 1961 WERE READ FOR THE
BENEFIT oF THE CommIsSsiONERS,

MAYorR CAMPBELL STATED THAT THE BOUNTY HAD APPROPRIATED APPROXIMATELY
$30,000 To BE USED IN ROAD REPAIR AND CONSTRUCTION WITHIN THE CiTvEs
BF THE COUNTY AND THAT THE PROPORTIONATE SHARE OF BROOKINGS WOULD BE
apPrOXIMATELY $13,000.

Mavor CAMPBELL STATED THAT HE HAD HAD AN INTERVIEW wiTH Norman CLaAPP,
A REPRESENTATIVE oF THE REA AND THAT HE GOT THE IMPRESSION THAT THE
Brook INGS=HARBOR DISTRICT WOULD BE ABLE TO GET SOME ASSISTANCE IN PUT-
TING IN A WATER SYSTEM. THE POSSIBILITY OF PUTTING IN A WATER SYSTEM
WAS DISCUSSED AT LENGTH WITH THE PROS AND CONS BEING BROUGHT OUT BY
DIFFERENT MEMBERS OF THE PLANNING COMMISSION,

Mavor CAMPBELL STATED THAT HE WAS VERY OPTIMISTIC WITH THE PROSPECTS
OF SECURING ASSISTANCE IN THE FUTURE FOR LONG RANGE PLANNING IN THE
CONSTRUCTION OF AN ADEQUATE AND SUITABLE WATER SUPPLUY,.

SINCE JULY FOURTH 18 THE FIRST TUESDAY OF THE MoNTH oOF JuLY 1T WAS
AGREED THAT THE NEXT PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING SHOULD BE HELD ON

WeonespAay JuLy 5, 1961,

MoTion 8y CommissioNER McVAY THAT THE MEETING EE ADJOURNED, SECONDED
gy JoHun MorLino. [MoTiON CARRIED.,

MEETING ADJOURNED AT 9:05 PaciFic StanparD TIiME,
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